Internal Revenue Service Department of the Treasury

915 Second Ave., Seattle, Wash. 98174

District
Director
Person to Contact:
» Center for Wooden Boats Ellen Cliver
2770 Westlake Aveme North Telephone Number:
Seattle, WA 98109 (206) 442-1633
Refer Reply to:
EF/E0:EQII:ED
Date: 3/23/33
Gentlemen:
This is in reply to your request for an updated letter verifying that your

or zation is 8till exempt from Federal income tax under section 501(c)
(3) of the Code.

Our records show that your orgenizetion was granted exemption from Federal
income tax under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code., This
determinetion was issued on June 4, 1979 and remeins in effect. On July
15, 1961, we issued a final determination that your organizetion was not

a private foundation because you are an organizetion described under sec-
tion 509(2)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi) of the Code, This determination also

repains in effect.

Because this letter could help resolve any questions ebout your exempt
status and foundation status, you should keep it in your permanent records
along with the above mentioned determination letters.

Very truly yours,

P ny kD

Mex Wilson
Employee Flans and Exempt Organizations
Group Manager
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